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Detroit Edison Company License No. 21-02335-05
ATTN: David Dumas
Mail Stop H-129 WSC
2000 Second Avenue
Detroit, M1 48226

Dear Mr. Dumas:

This refers to a telephone contact conducted on September 22, 1989.

The contact was an examination of activities conducted under your license as
they relate to radiation safety and to compliance with the Commission's rules
and regulations and with the conditions of your license. The contart
consisced of discussions between William Harvey of your staff and Walter King
of my staff.

No regulatory concerns were identified.

If you have any questions regarding this inquiry, you may contact us at
(312) 790-5500.

Sincerely,

Don Sreniawski, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety
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